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February 26, 2020 
  
 
Federated Co-operatives Limited 
Community Spaces Grant 
PO Box 1050, 401-22nd Street East 
Saskatoon, SK  S7K 3M9 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re:  Letter of Support - Cold Lake Public Library Grant Application 
 
On behalf of the members of Council, it is my pleasure to write a letter in support of the Cold 
Lake Public Library’s grant application to replace the flooring in the children’s area of the south 
branch library. 
 
We understand that this funding will help the Cold Lake Public Library update the flooring in the 
children’s area of the south branch public library. 
 
The Cold Lake Public Library hosts numerous children’s activities in the children’s area of the 
library and attendance is always high.  The children of our community love the selection of 
books and planned activities at the library and frequent it often. 
 
The City of Cold Lake Mayor and Council fully support the efforts of the Cold Lake Public Library 
as they seek funding to enhance the lives of our youngest community members.  If you have any 
questions, please contact me at (780) 594-4494. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Craig Copeland, 
Mayor 
  
cc: Council 
 MLA David Hanson 
 Cold Lake Public Library 
/cjr 


